
From: gjwiersma45  
Sent: Saturday, June 01, 2019 2:47 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: File number 190159 regarding proposed rezoning planned development of the property located 
at7007 and 707R North 115th st from residential property to Industrial manufacturing. I R 

 

Have resided at My residence at 7132 N 124th for the  past  33 years my property  is directly 

West of the existing property  you  are considering rezoning to Industrial development.  Why 

would I In my right mind want  to have to see and listen to a commercial  Industrial  factory 

there at the proposed location.  

 

I want you to know that I am  very much opposed to this rezoning proposal. 
 


